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NUi., LEAR REGULAT7RY COMMISSION

APPLICATIONS FOR LICE \SES TO EXPORT / IMPORT

NUCLEAR FACILITIES OR MATERIALS

Pursuant to 10 CFR 110.41 "Public Notice of Receipt of an Application",

please take notice that the Nuclear Regulatory Commission has received

the followina applications for export / import licenses for the period

September 7 through November 14, 1979. A copy of each application

is on file in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's Public Document

Room located at 1717 H Street, N.W., Washington, D.C.

FOR THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

/} k. D ,

James R. Shea\
v&v..e.
, Director4'0ffice of International. Programs

Dated this day"A7 We h4 N M [T7q
At Bethesda, Maryland
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